
October 15, 2020 
 
 
21-056 BP 2431 SELECTION OF THE PRESIDENT (SECOND 

READING) 
 

PREPARED BY: Jeannie Moton, Executive Coordinator, Board of Directors 

APPROVED BY: Mark Mitsui, President 

REPORT: In the case of a presidential vacancy, the Board of Directors 
shall establish a search process to fill the vacancy. The process 
shall be fair and open and comply with relevant regulations. 

 
RECOMMENDATION: The Board approve BP 2431 in accordance with NWCCU 

Standards 2.A.3 as presented. 
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